
The	Coalition	of	European	Lobbies	for	Eastern	
African	Pastoralism	(CELEP)	is	an	informal	
advocacy	group	of	European	organisations	and	
specialists	partnering	with	pastoralist	organisations	
and	specialists	in	Eastern	Africa.		

The	CELEP	members	and	partners	combine	
forces	to	lobby	their	national	governments	and	
European	and	Eastern	African	bodies	to	
recognise	and	support	pastoralism	and	
pastoralists	in	the	drylands	of	Eastern	Africa.	

We	are	part	of	the	international	
movement	to	designate	an	
International	Year	of	Rangelands	
and	Pastoralists	(IYRP).		

On	our	website	www.celep.info	you	can	find	news,	
documents	and	articles	related	to	the	activities	and	
interests	of	CELEP.	
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